[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]
[State Representative’s Name]
[Office Address]
[City, State, Zip]
Dear [Representative’s Name],
I hope this letter finds you well. As [insert who/what you represent], I’m reaching out to express deep concern regarding the recent freeze on federal grant funding and its impact on vital programs such as the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) Match, as well as Health & Human Services initiatives like the Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) program and the Senior Farmers Market Nutrition Program (FMNP).
These programs are instrumental in ensuring that our low-income residents have access to healthy, local produce, particularly at a time when food prices are high and inflation continues to strain household budgets. The SNAP Match program, for example, helps families stretch their benefits to purchase fresh, nutritious food at farmer’s markets. However, the freeze on federal funding jeopardizes this program, making it harder for these families to afford the quality food they need.
While this poses a direct threat to food security for the most vulnerable members of our community, it also has a significant impact on our local farmers. The SNAP Match program drives foot traffic to farmer’s markets, and when shoppers can no longer use these benefits, it leads to fewer sales for the small farms that rely on these markets for their livelihoods. Many of our farmers already face tight margins, and a decrease in shoppers means a loss of critical income for their businesses. This threatens the sustainability of individual farms and the broader local food economy that is so essential to our region.
Similarly, WIC and Senior FMNP provide essential support for young families and seniors while also bolstering the farmers who provide the produce these programs help to purchase. By investing in the health of our community through these programs, we are also investing in the success of our local farms and food systems.
I strongly urge you to advocate for the continuation and restoration of funding for these programs. Ensuring that families have access to nutritious food while also supporting our farmers is vital to both the economic health of our region and the well-being of our residents.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I would be happy to further discuss how this freeze affects our community and our farmers. I look forward to your support in resolving this issue.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Title}

